
   SUNRISE PICKELBALL CLUB BROAD MEETING 

                 May 30, 2017 

Time:  8:00 am 

Where: Room 4, Rusch Park 

Attendees: Lee S, Rodney, Teresa, Karen, Dale, Reine 

Lee opened the meeting thanking Reine for the club website (awesome) and Dale doing a great jub with 

the memberships and by-law suggested changes. 

Club meeting minutes read by Karen (secretary), April 5, 2017 = minutes were approved 

Treasurer Report: Teresa Ward- Club balance $3,400      Will have a balance sheet for the next meeting. 

Membership- Dale Filbert reports 198 members on record. 

Old Business: 

The club does not have to have USAPA membership. 

New Business:  

Windscreen has been ordered and is scheduled to be installed in the near future. 

IRS gave final approval for club to be 501C. 

SPC By Laws and suggested changes. The board reviewed items for changes and will recommend that 

the members vote YES on the changes before next meeting. Information will be on-line (website). 

Court/Club rules Lee will give them to Jake to be posted at the courts for members to see. 

Lee is going to check on the cost of metal signs. 

Reine will post the next Round Robin for club members only June 17th, 2017. 

Lee will check on cost for Big Banner for court. 

Reine asked about a PPQ (BBQ) potluck for the club at the picnic area in Rusch Park. Checking date and 

having it later in the day, possibly at the end of July/August. It will be posted on website. 

Heritage Park North Natomas) has asked about club competition. Tabled and will check on the idea for 

future club activity. 

Respectfully submitted: 

Karen Holland, Secretary 



 

 


